

QUEENSWAY SCHOOL

Brantwood Rise Banbury OXON OX16 9NH

Tel: 01295 251631

Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury- Jakeman

BA Hons (QTS), NPQH

Monday 18th November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Nursery Christmas Stay & Play Sessions

We would like to invite you to attend a 'stay and play' Christmas themed session with your child on Friday 13th December. There will be a variety of fun Christmas activities for you to take part in alongside your child. The session will then end with a fabulous performance of Christmas songs that the children have been busy learning. To avoid overcrowding we will be running a morning and afternoon session. The children will still start their Nursery sessions at the same time as normal but parents will be invited back at the following times:

10.15am - 11.15am - All 15-hour <u>morning</u> children.

2pm - 3pm - All 15-hour afternoon children and 30-hour children.

Official invites from the children will follow shortly!

Should you have any questions then please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind regards

Mrs Marsh Early Years Lead & Nursery Teacher